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Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent Thursday, December 08, 201111:05 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 12/8/20 U d 

o 
Re: Deborah Koetz Q 
1490 W Morganville Rd NW 

Malta, OH 43758 

Docketing Case No.: 11-0352-EL-AIR 

Notes: 

I am totally against the proposed rate increase for AEP. I have had to invest 
in a complete home generator due to the numerous outages in my area. There has 
been no improvements or updating of transmitting power in our area, so I don't 
buy the bull of preventive maintenance. There is none. My electricity bills are 
set up to be on a budget. In the last 5 yrs h has increased from $148.00 per 
month to $181.00 per month, that I feelis enough if not too much of an increase 
already. It works out to be around a 21% increase. I sure would like to get that 
kind of return on an investment, if I could. I think that is more than 
substantial for a company who shows large profits already. How rich does someone 
need to get to satisfy their greed? Especially on the backs of people struggling 
to get by today? If you honestly can sleep at night without any regrets then 
pass their increase, or do the right thing and tum them down. Thank you for 
your time and consideration. Merry Christmas. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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